
A Top Priority for AIF
AIF SUPPORTS HB 7189 to Create Classroom

Career Paths for Florida Teachers because:
•	 It’s time to institute a better process that results in better-prepared students. Florida can 		
	 achieve the greatest impact by changing how Florida evaluates and rewards our teachers.
•	 Classroom teachers deserve to be rewarded for their efforts that yield academic success 		
	 for their students.
•	 Schools need the flexibility to operate like a business — producing the highest caliber 	 	
	 students through incentivizing the highest caliber teachers.
•	 Being evaluated based on the results produced and rewarded for a job well-done with 		
	 additional compensation are not anomalous methods for determining employment  
	 status or pay.

AIF SUPPORTS HB 7039 to “Right Size the Class Size” 
Because this Important Bill:

•	 Increases flexibility to implement the class size requirements of the Florida Constitution.
•	 Does not go backward on class size achievements to date.
•	 Creates access to more rigorous and specialty courses for Florida students which will 		
	 yield a more well-rounded workforce for Florida’s future.

AIF SUPPORTS HB 7053 to Enhance College & 
Career Readiness in Florida Schools because:

•	 Increasing standards for high school graduation will better prepare Florida students for 		
	 global competition.
•	 Moving high school students away from the FCAT toward end-of-course exams for 
	 specific courses such as Algebra 2, Biology, and Chemistry provides a better basis for 	 	
	 evaluating what they have learned.
•	 Improving students’ access and exposure to classes yielding greater transferable skills 	 	
	 allows them to graduate from high school prepared for college and work.

Vote YES For Florida’s Future
For More Information Visit Us on the Web at www.aif.com
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